
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Byford Child Care Centre 

Family Christmas Party 

Saturday the 7th of December 

9:30 to 11:30am 

 

 

Santa will be making a special stop off. 

Bring a chair or rug and join us. 

There will be a sausage sizzle, drinks and some snacks. 

There will be activities for the children. 

We look forward to seeing you and your family.  

Please RSVP by Friday 29th November to Jodi or Nadene for catering 

purposes. 

 

If you are attending for the party please bring a book 

to the Centre by Thursday 5th for Santa to hand out. 

If any other siblings are attending the party please 

bring along a book for them. 

Please ensure your child/children’s full name is 

clearly written on the wrapping paper or has a name 

tag. 
 


